
Save Our Bus! 
Latest update 

 

Despite what you may have been led to believe the fight 
to save our local bus is still very much on! 

Yes there are major obstacles facing us. But with your 
support and encouragement these can hopefully be 
overcome and we can still save this vital service. 

Please make a concerted effort to attend the next parish 
council meeting on Monday, 5

th
 December at 8p.m. in 

the Old Stables (opposite the Ferryboat Inn) when the 
subject of the bus will be discussed.  

If you have not yet signed the petition to save our bus  

do so now by visiting www.sobag.co.uk or by 

completing and returning the form that was delivered  
to your house. This might well be your last chance! 


